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From: Don Folkerts <don.folkerts@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, March 3, 2010 9:19 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

David Stawick, Secretary

Commodity Futures Trading Commission
1155 21st Street, N.\W.,

Washington, DC 20581

Mr. Stawick,

| am emailing you in regard to proposed CTFC regulation of Retail Forex. | am a Forex trader and | am very
opposed to another intrusion from a governmental agency meddling in market supply and demand. | do not see
a reason for this legislation and | believe it could have very detrimental impact on the market. Please stay of
our business and tend to other areas where regulation might do some good such as ethics of government
officials!!! Don

Don Folkerts

Office: 303-708-8669

Cell: 303-807-4221

Email: Don.Folkerts@comcast.net



